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Dear Students, Parent and Carers,   

A Level Results Day 2020 

I am writing to you to provide the arrangements for A Level results day on Thursday 13 
August. Under normal circumstances, we would invite students into school on results day to 

celebrate your success and support you with your next steps. Due to the current situation 
however, we must make some changes to the way we operate, to ensure the safety of all 
staff and students.  
 
Therefore, please note the following:  

 School will be open from 8am for students to collect results  
 Students collecting results must maintain social distance from other students and 

staff at all times 
 Students will enter the Sixth Form via the side door by the main school entrance and 

follow the directions up to the drama studio to collect their results 
 Students will then exit down the south staircase (next to 624) and out through the 

Sixth Form reception 
 For students who have not gained a place at University, or would like to change their 

destination, you can access support from staff in the Learning Resource Centre. You 

will also have access to telephones to contact Universities should you need to do so  

Unfortunately, given the current restrictions on gatherings, we will only be able to 
accommodate students on site. We politely ask that family members remain outside the 
school building. 
 
Further information relating to the appeals process and how to access this will be available 
for collection on results day itself.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for all of their hard work and 
contributions. I look forward to keeping in touch and coming together, at a safer time, to 
celebrate your success and the time you have spent at Altrincham College.  
 
Finally, I would like to wish you all the very best of luck for results day and hope that you and 
your family a restful summer break. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr A Keegan 
Head of Sixth Form   
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